
 

 
 

 

                                                     Carson City Office 
                                                                                                              (775) 684-7770 

 
 
DATE:   AUGUST 3, 2010 
 
TO:  SLOT ROUTE OPERATORS 
 
RE:  STANDARD FINANCIAL STATEMENT (NGC-17a) 
 

 
 

The Nevada Gaming Control Board requires that all slot route operators file 
Standard Financial Statements (NGC-17a) for the fiscal year ending June 30th. The 
Standard Financial Statement is available on our website at www.gaming.nv.gov under 
Agency Forms and Applications. You must submit the completed statement no later 
than September 15, 2010 to: 

 
Tax and License Division 

PO Box 8004 
Carson City, Nevada  89702 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Tax and License Division at (775) 

684-7770.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Frank Streshley, Chief 
       Tax and License Division 
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